
Mufti day for Friends of 

Howard Summer Fair: 

In exchange for bringing in a 

bottle for the Friends of Howard 

Summer Fair children may wear 

their own clothes to school on 

Friday 8th June. 

Your donations will be used on 

the Tombola stall to raise funds 

for the school. 

Summer Fair – Saturday 16th June 

2018. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

10th May 2018 

Howard Headlines: 

Issue 6 

 Year 6 SATS will begin on 14th May and take place over the next 4 days: 

 Monday – Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling 

 Tuesday – Reading 

 Wednesday – Maths Arithmetic and Maths Reasoning paper 1 

 Thursday – Maths Reasoning paper 2 

We have every confidence that our year 6 children will do their very best. We are sure 

you will join us in wishing them the best of luck. 

School Holidays: 

Here’s another reminder of 

the dates for the upcoming 

holidays: 

 Summer half term – 

Monday 28th May to 

Friday 1st June.  Monday 

4th June is an INSET day. 

Children return to 

school Tuesday 5th June. 

 Last day of Summer 

term – Thursday 19th 

July. 

Sports day dates:  

Quick reminder about sports day! 

Please make a note of the 

relevant dates: 

 Thursday 7th June: Key Stage 

2 – at Croydon Arena. 

 Tuesday 10th July: Key Stage 1 

– at the Old Whitgiftian Rugby 

Club. 

 Reception sports day will be 

held at school on Friday 13th 

July. 

Summer 2018 

 

Red, white and blue mufti day: 

We are inviting the pupils to take part in a non-uniform day on Friday 18th May where the theme will be to dress 

in red, white and blue. 

Traditionally year 6 have always celebrated the end of SATS with a party. As this year coincides with the Royal 

Wedding we thought we would invite the whole school to join the celebrations on that day! 

School Council representatives are working closely with their teachers to plan and organise events for the 

afternoon. We can’t wait to see what they come up with! 

 

Say cheese! 

The school photographer will be coming on Friday 25th May to take the annual individual, family and whole class 

photos. If you have any pre-school children that you would like in the photograph, please come and wait in the 

main school hall at 9.00 am. 


